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Docket No. 99900019/82-01 '

ITT Grinnell Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Helmut Thielsch

Vice President, Research,
Development and Engineering

260 West Exchange Street
Providence, RI 02901

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 2,1982,-in response to our letter
dated May 14, 1982. As a result of our review, we find that
additional information_is needed on the scope-of the reexamination
of radiographs performed. Specifically, please clarify whether
the reexamination: (1) addressed the work of all of the Kernersville
radiography staff; and (2) was confined to piping weld radiographs for
the Tennessee Valley Authority Hartsville facility.

Please provide this additional information within 25 days from the date
of this letter in order that we may complete our review.

Sincerely,

..angmot sisnod bY'
O. P.OTAPOVS'

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

bec: -J. T. Collins
J. A. Marshall
H. W. Roberds
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